THOMPSON ENGINEERING & PRODUCTION CORP.
Blancett #2R
790’ FSL & 830'FEL
Sec. 13, T30N, R12W
San Juan County, New Mexico

The following property owners have received written notice of the
proposed Non-Standard Spacing and Downhole Commingling Application.

Mr. Mickey O'Hare
Maralex Resources
P.0O. Box 338
Ignacio, CO 81137

Mr. Norman Gilbreath
P.O. Box 208
Aztec, NM 87410

Mr. James Strickler
Burlington Resources, Inc.
3535 E. 30th Street
Farmington, NM 87402

I certify that this letter has been mailed to the above property
owner.

:22;//67'77755—4Lf'-

Paul C. Thompson

San Juan County )
) Ss
State of New Mexico )

The fgllowing ipstrument was acknowledged before me this ﬁZQéXday
of , 1997 by Paul C. Thompson.

My Commission Expires:

July 31, 2001






